
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 3rd August 

2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 27th July 2023. The minutes were accepted 

unanimously as a true record. 

 

 

Further advice has been received from Coors and the Stock Checker regarding pricing.  

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

Documenting expenses for events was requested. 

 

The committee were advised that VAT for legal fees and VAT for sales are due to be paid.  

 

A message from a member suggesting Super Bingo was discussed. 

 

Floor polish has been ordered for the skittle alley. 

 

The Committee instructed the Secretary to order Amazon Prime for Rugby games. 

 

The Committee instructed the Secretary to order BT Sports. 

 

Complaints from members regarding the Snowball calculation was discussed and found that the 

calculation is correct for the schedule of bingo nights. 

 

A request for a Disco company to perform at the Club was agreed.  

 

It was proposed, seconded, and voted unanimously to allow 21st birthday parties for a trial period. 

Bookings can only be made by a member and there will be a charge for Security. 

 

It was agreed to extend happy hour to 7pm. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


